
 

 

March 7, 2024                   

MEMORANDUM 

To:         Ingham County Schools/Daycare 

From:    Adenike Shoyinka MD MPH, Medical Health Officer, Sumeer Qurashi MD MPH ,Director Communicable 

Diseases 

Re:         New Respiratory Virus Guidance-COVID19  

 

The purpose of this memo is to provide updates as there have been many questions about whether the Ingham 

County Health Department (ICHD) will adopt the recent Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

respiratory guidance changes which include new COVID-19 isolation guidelines found 

here https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/guidance/faq.html. 

 

The change in the new guidance is for general community and does not include schools and daycares. 

 

The CDC is working to update school guidance which will be released prior to the next school year. MDHHS is 

recommending that schools continue to follow control measures for COVID-19 and other respiratory diseases as 

outlined in the Managing Communicable Diseases in School document - please see the attached file.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ingham County Health Department (ICHD), Communicable Disease 

Control at 517-887-4308.  

 

We appreciate your continued partnership to protect the health of your school community.  

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Frespiratory-viruses%2Fguidance%2Ffaq.html&data=05%7C02%7CTJones%40ingham.org%7C2a232dff540344b4844c08dc3eebf7b9%7C6e7df0000e4a49ce9057ccef394db0d8%7C0%7C0%7C638454430414729343%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xS7YXzYnkf1RNwjqz8GdCdlTQKMNKHSlYEKNH6utkzY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.michigan.gov%2Fmdhhs%2F-%2Fmedia%2FProject%2FWebsites%2Fmdhhs%2FFolder2%2FFolder88%2FFolder1%2FFolder188%2FManaging_CD_in_Schools_FINAL.pdf%3Frev%3Dc5604879e6a7410ea8e21b039bd1beec%26hash%3D32BBF6597EFA9348084F6F91A95DC4E9%253e&data=05%7C02%7CTJones%40ingham.org%7C2a232dff540344b4844c08dc3eebf7b9%7C6e7df0000e4a49ce9057ccef394db0d8%7C0%7C0%7C638454430414743134%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ebpHmVhKnK0n8CmBedsS%2BZfU0GhXO1mUVHoSoliXzdE%3D&reserved=0

	From:    Adenike Shoyinka MD MPH, Medical Health Officer, Sumeer Qurashi MD MPH ,Director Communicable Diseases

